Fayette County School District
Transportation Department

Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members,

At the Fayette County School District, the safety of our students is our highest priority. The
Transportation Department is committed to providing safe, reliable, and efficient transportation
for all students, ensuring they arrive at school and return home safely each day.

In addition to daily routes, we are proud to support our schools’ extracurricular activities,
offering transportation for athletic events, field trips, and other special programs. No matter the
destination, safety remains at the forefront of everything we do.

Our Bus Shop operates from 6:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M., Monday through Friday, and we are always

available to address any questions or concerns. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to me directly at
205-932-5842 if you need assistance.

Thank you for your continued support as we work together to provide a secure and dependable
transportation experience for our students.

Sincerely,
Steve Herring

Transportation Supervisor
Fayette County School District



